
Carwyn Connects with Eisteddfod

Visitors to this year’s National Eisteddfod in Bodedern, Anglesey, will be
able to put questions directly to the First Minister, Carwyn Jones, as he
holds a Carwyn Connect event at the festival.

Friday 28 July 2017

The Carwyn Connect events give people the opportunity to ask the First
Minister questions, face to face, on any issues which affect them or their
local community. 

 

The hour-long session will be at the Welsh Government’s stand on the Maes at
2pm on Monday, 7 August.  Those interested in attending are encouraged to
register on the Eventbrite website.  Questions can be submitted in advance
via email to cabinetcommunications@gov.wales or at the event itself.

http://www.government-world.com/carwyn-connects-with-eisteddfod/

